
I strongly support SB 2202.
It's time that the Beef Commission joins every other commodity council in the state and elects it's own representatives.
Give us, the producers, back the power to elect who we choose to represent us and be good stewards of our checkoff
dollars.
Make the Beef Commission accountable for the actions they take by making them democratically elected.
I strongly urge the House Ag Committee to pass this bill and do the will of your constituents in the beef sector.


